
WE WANT YOUR

FEEDBACK!

In February 2023, the City of Wisconsin
Rapids submitted an application for
Bicycle Friendly Community (BFC)
status administered by the League of
American Bicyclists!  The Spring 2023
BFC review process is now officially
underway.  To help the League of
American Bicyclists gain a better
understanding of bicyclists' experiences
and perceptions of bicycling in the City
of Wisconsin Rapids, the City would
appreciate your help in providing
feedback.

CITY OF WISCONSIN RAPIDS

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BFC_Spring23

Bicycle Friendly

Community Survey

Take survey here until April 5:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BFC_Spring23

